
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 

March 13 Provider Council Meeting Presentation  

March 13, 2020 

Optum Maryland would like to thank the provider community for joining today’s 

Provider Council Meeting. If you missed today’s meeting or would like to reference 

the meeting presentation, see the link below.  

 

Moving forward, for your reference, Optum Maryland will be posting all Provider 

Council Meeting presentations on the Optum Maryland website under the “Provider 

Tools” section.  

 

Access the March 13, 2020 Provider Council Meeting Presentation  
 

 

If you're unable to click the links in this email, please click the text above, "View this message in a 

browser." 

 

Unsubscribe or update your email address.  
   

Optum | BH Provider Management - PDM Team - MN103-0700 | P.O. 

Box 1459 | Minneapolis, MN 55440-1459  
 

  

  

 

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Provider%20Council%20Meeting%20March%20-%20Slide%20Deck%20Final.pdf
http://app.subscribermail.com/unsub.cfm?tempid=0cbac877cca44478a411f9ca20de27d8&mailid=4238fec381f5405ea223f1a8d1df0917

